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Literacy  

We have been learning to 

• Write narrative texts. 

• Read ‘The Titanic Detective Agency.’ 

• Use /oo/ and /yoo/ phonemes. 

Next we will be learning to 

• Write explanation texts. 

• Use /u/ and /l/ phonemes. 

P5 enjoyed presenting their BSL assembly 

to parents and carers. They were great! 

 

From week beginning 26/02/24 we will be 

attending Ayrshire College on a Tuesday 

morning to participate in sports activities. 

 

Homework is being sent home weekly to help 

progress- please let me know if there are 

any questions about this. 

 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

• Use money in different contexts. 

• Identify different household costs and 

create a budget 

• Calculate the area and perimeter of 

different shapes. 

Next we will be learning to 

• Use time in different contexts.  

• Convert measurements. 
Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to 

• Swim! 

• Research the Titanic. 

• Separate materials using different 

methods in Science. 

Next we will be learning to 

• Create Titanic rooms from shoeboxes. 

• Explore Scratch in ICT. 

 

 

 

 


